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I urge you to oppose Oregon Senate Bill 243. This bill, while claiming to enhance 

safety, infringes upon the constitutional rights of law-abiding Oregonians and fails to 

address the root causes of violence. Instead of punishing responsible citizens with 

ineffective restrictions and expanding arbitrary gun-free zones, we must focus on 

strengthening mental health resources and addressing the actual drivers of crime in 

our communities. This is a blatant attempt to strip the constitutional rights of law 

abiding citizens and pave the way for total confiscation. 


